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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That Planning Committee recommend Council receive this report for 

information. 

A PowerPoint presentation was provided by Mr. Felice Petti, Manager, Infrastructure 

Standards Review, accompanied by Mr. Peter Giles, Planner, and Mr. John Moser, 

Special Advisor to the General Manager, Planning, Infrastructure and Economic 

Development Department.  A copy of the presentation is held on file. 

Committee heard one delegation on this matter: 

 Mr. Josh Kardish and Mr. Pierre Dufresne, representing the Greater Ottawa 

Home Builders Association (GOHBA), expressed general support for this 

initiative and that in agenda item 2 (Development Charges By-law Amendment 

2017) concurrently, as the items are linked. They provided background in terms 

of GOHBA’s involvement with the two matters and expressed appreciation for 

the collaborative efforts the City has undertaken, and for the process and 

implementation surrounding the changes. 

Planning Committee CARRIED the report recommendation as presented. 

 


